
 

Monthly General Meeting held at Powerkart Raceway -  Date 10th March 2022. 

Meeting at:  7:00 pm. 

Chair:   James Scott (President). 

Apologies:  Peter Theunissen, Dermot Walsh and Mark Stevenson. 

Attendance:  10, as per circulated sheet.  

Correspondence in: Email from Peter Evans about Wheels of Wamboin on 21 May 2022. 
   Invoice for Falcon GT Nationals Membership 
 
Correspondence out: Paid Falcon GT Nationals Invoice 

Review of previous minutes as true and correct: 

Agreed:   Jason Wilcomes 

Seconded:  John Neilsen 

Reports: 

Presidents Report: 

The rule changed to allow existing members with other makes/model vehicles to have them on Historic 
rego with the Club, as previously discussed and agreed upon, was discussed at length. As it was initially 
agreed that this would come into effect once the 60 day Act rego was through, and the fact that this 
could be another 6-12 months away, it was proposed and agreed that Doc would finalise the draft rule 
change for review. This would then be discussed and voted on at the conclusion of next month’s 
meeting by the committee. 
 

 Vice Presidents Report: 
               

Peter has now received the windscreen banners from Roger. Enough for each model we usually have at 
car shows. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Scotty tabled Dermot’s report on the financial position of the club. 
Income of $40 for merchandise sales. Expenses were $140 catering for meetings & $30 for web 
domain renewal. 
Bank balance of $11,240.81 as at 9 March 2022.   

 
 



Events Manager’s Report: 

Shannon’s Wheels attended by the Club, however not a great turnout with only 5 Club members, 
probably due to the threatening clouds on the day. 
The G-Spot run will be revisited subject to weather and members will be advised. 
Bredbo run planned for April. 

 
Registrar’s Report 

 Nothing to Report. 

Secretary’s Report 

 Nothing to Report. 

Falcon GT Nationals Delegate’s Report 

 GT Nationals Meeting coming up in Bathurst 1-2nd May. John Neilsen will be attending as the Club’s 
Delegate and will be reimbursed for his costs. 

 
Webmaster 
 
 Great interaction on our Facebook site with up to 63,000 views on some of our posts. 
 Merchandising page on the website has now been removed. 
 Emails are now getting through to all but one of our 49 financial members. 
 
General Business  
 

None. 
 

Meeting closed at: 7:50 pm.  

 


